Toursery
Vicwsletber

12th March 2021

This week we hav n...

Remembering our nursery rules and routines.

Listening to the sounds in words and sorting items according to their initial sounds.
Counting groups of items and recognising numerals upto five or ten.

Learning about Teddy Roosevelt and the first teddy bear ever made!

Important Dates and Messages:

- It has been so lovely to see all of the children back at nursery this week and how well
that they have settled in. We are so proud of you all!

- Please remember to send in your child’'s bookbag on their first day of nursery each
week, these will be sent back home for the weekend. The children will begin choosing
a book to take home next week.

- This half term, Conker children (Miss Bradley) will be doing PE on a Monday morning
and Berry children (Mrs Twilley/Miss Gough) will be doing PE on a Tuesday morning.
Please send your child in their usual uniform on this day as we do not change into PE
kits until after May half term.

- We kindly request that you send in a £1 donation for this term's craft activities. We
rely on this money to purchase craft items and ingredients to make our playdough on
a weekly basis and without your donations these activities would not be possible.
Please hand your £1 donation to your child's teacher in cash, in a named envelope.
Thank you in advance! @

- Friday 19th March is Comic Relief, we are asking for the children to wear red clothes
and bring in their favourite joke to tell. If you would like to make a £1 donation please
hand this to your class teacher.

- We politely request that siblings do not touch any of our outdoor equipment at drop
off and pick up times. This is to prevent cross-contamination between bubbles in
schoaol.

Weekend Activity

This weekend, we would like your child to practice recognising their name.

At nursery, they will need to be able to do this for self registration at the beginning of each
session. You could write their name on a piece of paper and hide it around your home for them
to find, or as a challenge, write other family member names too and see if they can identify
theirs.




